
 

 

 

This month the people of Forcey will begin memorizing Matthew 5.  As of 

today (December 21) over 160 people have already signed up to begin 

memorizing on January 21!  The goal is to complete our memorization of 

Matthew 5 by May 20. 

 

Each person will choose someone they want to hear them recite their 

three verses each week.  Maybe it will be someone who is also 

memorizing Matthew 5.  We will be using resources provided by Scripture 

Memory Fellowship:  a Journal that allows you to choose your own 

translation and has questions to help you understand and think about 

what you are memorizing; and an App that can be downloaded with 

your translation and aids to help you learn.  The deadline to sign up for 

this journey together is January 5.  Either contact the church office or 

write SMF/your name/your email on a bulletin Welcome Card to get on 

the list and of course, online.   

 

 

As you begin to memorize, pray.  Ask 

God to open the eyes of your 

understanding.  Then read the memory 

verse in context thoughtfully and slowly.  Read it aloud five 

times with the intent of remembering it.  Keep reading, emphasizing 

each consecutive word each time you read it—the first word the first 

time, the second word the second time, and so on.  Try reciting the verse 

from memory accurately.  Use a record/playback device to check 

yourself.  Sketch or doodle the verse concept if desired.  And stop, relax, 

or go for a walk.  Give your mind a chance to absorb what you have 

learned.  Then repeat the steps above until every word is fixed perfectly 

in memory. 
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NEED PRAYER? 
 

You may fill out one of the prayer 
cards in the pews or go online 

www.forcey.org/prayer-requests 

Here is some advice from Scripture 

Memory Fellowship: 

http://www.forcey.org/smf


EVANGELISM MINISTRY - SOUL WINNING 

“And they said, Believe on the Lord Jesus Christ, 

and thou shalt be saved, and thy house” (Acts 

16:31). There are times in personal evangelism when 

the soul winner has the opportunity to lead several 

family members to Christ at one time. This 

opportunity is very special, and it brings great joy to 

see God work in multiple hearts simultaneously. Last 

month, while witnessing from 

room to room at a local 

hospital, a Forcey member 

had the privilege of leading 

three family members to Christ 

with one gospel 

presentation.   

 

While the Forcey member was 

beginning to witness to a middle-

aged patient named Eugene and his first cousin 

Cheryl, Eugene’s wife Jasmine arrived. Although her 

arrival complicated the dynamics of the interview, 

the Forcey member decided to press on and see 

where God would lead the conversation. Because 

Eugene had just suffered a stroke that left him 

slightly paralyzed on one side, he was eager to 

hear from the Scriptures about the assurance of 

eternal life through Jesus Christ. Both Jasmine and 

Cheryl listened respectfully in order that Eugene 

could hear the gospel message. As the 

conversation progressed both ladies showed clear 

signs of interest and were included in the gospel 

presentation. When the Forcey member gave the 

invitation to receive Christ, all three 

sincerely called upon the Lord Jesus for 

salvation. The Forcey member then 

reviewed with them their assurance of 

salvation in Christ. As he dealt with them 

individually, he rejoiced that each one 

testified that they were now saved.    

 

~ Ralph Zimmerman, 

Evangelism Team 

 

My prayer is, that as we join together 

in learning and remembering these 

words of Jesus, we will discover in a 

deeper way the meaning of this 

testimony as our own: 

 

Your words were found and I ate 

them, 

and your words became for me a joy 

and the delight of my heart; 

for I have been called by your name, 

O Lord God of hosts. (Jeremiah 15:16) 

 

~ Pastor Phil Powers 

(From The Pastor’s Desk continued 

from page 1) 
 

Each month we will have 

three very specific prayers 

that we would like the 

Forcey family to focus on.  

Here are the January 

prayers:

 
 

That we will be a family that demonstrates peace and unity 

through this time of transition. (Eph 4:1-3) 

 

That we will be generous givers who see God multiply more seed 

for sowing. (2 Cor 9:6-11) 

 

That we will do evangelism and see the Lord add those who are 

being saved. (Acts 2:47) 



 
 

There is still time for 

FINANCIAL PEACE!!!! 
 

We are offering a life-changing class that will show you a smarter way of 

saving money and paying off debt called FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY 

(FPU) starting January 7 during first hour (9:15 a.m.) Sunday school.   

 

FPU is a nine-week money management course that lays out simple 

steps that are designed to move participants toward healthy personal 

finances.    

 

Sundays, 9:15 - 10:30 a.m.   

January 7 - March 4, 2018 

Coordinator: George Trageser 
 

 
 

Register Online Today! 

Lesson 1 Super Saving January 7 

Lesson 2 Relating With Money January 14 

Lesson 3 Cash Flow Planning  January 21 

Lesson 4 Dumping Debt January 28 

Lesson 5 Buyer Beware February 4 

Lesson 6 The Role of Insurance February 11 

Lesson 7 Retirement & College Planning February 18 

Lesson 8 Real Estate & Mortgages February 25 

Lesson 9 The Great Misunderstanding March 4 

Let no debt remain 

outstanding, except 

the continuing debt 

to love one another, 

for whoever loves 

others has fulfilled 

the law. 

 

~ Romans 13:8 

https://www.daveramsey.com/fpu/classes/1049488


SPECIAL EVENTS 

 

Evenings with missionaries from 

Turkey and Israel; Annual 

Missions Conference; Kenya 

Festival; Summer Missions 

Luncheon; Christmas in 

October.  We collected more than 3750 pairs of shoes to 

help fund the Kenya trip! 

 

LIFE CHANGES 

 

The Crums and Davises welcomed new babies; Charlie Sillavan 

retired; Sam Paulson went home to be with the Lord.  Several of 

our missionary families moved to new locations:  Paul and Carmiña Adams moved to Virginia; David and 

Lindsay Batts moved to Delaware; Alex and Laura Crum moved to Texas; Jan Felo settled in New Hampshire. 

 

 

TRANSITION 

 

Tim and Joanna Hanlon are leaving ministry; Jim and Darlene 

Conner are looking at new ministry opportunities.  Jan Felo, 

Rachel Paulson, and Pat Sillavan have taken on new ministry 

roles.  

 

 

TRAINING 

 

Honor/Shame Seminar; ministry to international students; meeting 

internationals in your neighborhood 

 

 

MISSION POSSIBLE 

 

Team went to Canada 

 

 

LOCAL MISSIONS 

 

Summer local team – Langley Park and Silver Spring; Ocean City; 

Langley Park Kids’ Club 

 

(Continued on page 5) 

Gilbert Nwosu in Kenya 

2017 was a busy year 

for missions at Forcey! 

 

Here are some of the 

highlights: 

FORCEY ON THE MOVE  

Mission Possible 

David & Renee Lyons 
Click to listen to David’s sermon from Christmas 
in October entitled “How’s Your Faith?” 

http://www.forcey.org/pages/page.asp?page_id=161418&programId=262289


FORCEY ON THE MOVE - MISSIONS MINISTRY UPDATE 

INTERNATIONAL STUDENT MINISTRY 

 

Increased involvement with international students through providing 

dinner and support each month to the International Friends Club at UMD; 

discipleship; hosting students in homes.  

 

 

OVERSEAS 

 

We sent a team to Kenya to visit Julius and Rachel Murgor’s work with the 

Pokot people; individuals went to the Middle East and to Haiti; Meredith Blair started teaching at a school in 

Hungary. 

 

VISITS 

 

We had visits from missionaries who live in Austria, Israel, Morocco, 

Nepal, Togo, in addition to more than 20 missionaries who live in the US, 

many of whom travel and do ministry overseas. 

 

PROJECTS 

 

Included providing: laptops to schools for children in refugee camps in 

Lebanon; Bibles for UMD international students; scholarships for training for international students; funds to train 

100 Asian pastors at a seminar in Southeast Asia; a scholarship for a staff member from central Asia to attend the 

YFC International General Assembly; funds toward a new roof for community center in Haiti; money toward the 

building fund for a church plant in France and a multimedia 

Portuguese platform in Brazil.  

 

 

 

(Continued from page 4) 

Repairing roofs in Haiti. 

Providing laptops in the 
Middle East. 

ISI and Bridges International 
Thanksgiving Dinner 

We look forward to 2018 

and the opportunity to 

help build the Kingdom of 

God around the world as 

we pray, give, send, and 

go. 



STUDENT MINISTRIES 

To help our kids understand their involvement in the body of Christ, 

our 3rd-5th graders will be joining the teens and adults for part of the 

second service.  Starting January 7, Kids Church will be in the main 

service for the first half of the second service sitting in the last 2 rows 

on the right side.   

 

If your family attends 2nd service, you are welcome to sit with us. 

Children will be dismissed by the pastor before the sermon to go to 

Kids Church in the gym where they will be picked up at the end of the 

service. (If picking up from 1st service, please do so before 10:45 in upstairs classrooms or after 10:55 in the 

sanctuary, not while in transition.)  Contact Kelly Herndon with questions at Kelly-herndon@forcey.org.  

TeamKID – Teaching our youngest group 

about the story of Ruth. 

Gifts for Anacostia – Donations were able 

to make 65 gift bags for children in 

Anacostia. 

Our children and teens department strives to 

keep everyone healthy and safe while 

attending Forcey.  To keep up with current 

practices, we’re asking that all children and 

teens workers attend the Health and Safety 

Seminar every three years.  The next seminar 

will be January 21 from 12:30-1:30 in Room 

150.  Contact Kelly Herndon with questions at 

Kelly-herndon@forcey.org.  

Safety  

Health and  

Seminar  

From Stockade Chief Ranger 

Vince Stepanik: 

 

I just want to share with 

everyone the results of our 

Bikes 4 Relief sale in December. 

The boys and Rangers of Tree 

Climbers, Stockade, and Battalion 555 spent 8 weeks 

cleaning and restoring nearly 65 bikes! I'm very proud and 

grateful for everyone's efforts during this time.  

YOU ALL DID  

AMAZING WORK!!  

 

As a result of the bike sale, we sold 23 bikes and raised 

just over $1000 for the Samaritan's Purse Hurricane Relief 

Efforts in Puerto Rico!! We still have a number of bikes 

remaining, but are working on getting them sold through 

other means. Thank you all for being a blessing to others 

and hopefully you have been blessed in return. 



SISTERS IN SYMPHONY 

BODY AND SOUL AEROBICS 

“I bring you the most joyful news ever announced, and it is for everyone! The Savior -- yes, the Messiah, the Lord -– 

has been born tonight in Bethlehem.” (Luke 2:10b TLB) 

 

This session of Body & Soul we have the blessing of proclaiming the best news ever! In the midst of the crazy world 

we live in we can share the truth that Jesus came to offer forgiveness and save us from our sins. He offers a glorious 

future in heaven for all who believe—and that is good news—in fact it is the best news ever! It truly gives us the 

perspective that the best is really yet to come. In the meantime, as we live out our lives here on earth, we need to 

be strong and have hope. With our eyes on Jesus, we can say with confidence “bring it on” as we deal with 

whatever comes our way today, knowing that heaven lies ahead, in God’s perfect timing 

 

Ladies are invited to join the winter session of Body & Soul 

Fitness, The Best News Ever.  Classes meet Saturday 

mornings 8:30-9:45 in the gym beginning January 

6.  Register online at www.bodyandsoul.org.  

 

If you need motivation to ramp up your fitness or 

inspiration to ramp up your faith, you will be encouraged 

when you join us! 

 

For more information email Jennifer White: rjslwhite@msn.com.  

http://www.bodyandsoul.org/
mailto:rjslwhite@msn.com

